[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Date]

The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500

Dear President Biden,

I am writing to you with a heavy heart as I bring to your attention the harrowing plight of Richard Allen, a fellow citizen and veteran whose story embodies the deepest injustices within our justice system. As an American, I implore you to pay attention to Richard's story, with its elements of degradation, humiliation, and injustice, and to take action to rectify the grave injustices he has endured and still faces.

Richard Allen's journey through the labyrinth of our legal system has been marked by unimaginable suffering and degradation. Reports of his inhumane treatment and the deterioration of his mental health while in detention are a stain on the fabric of our nation's conscience. The revelation that he resorted to eating his own feces as a result of his deteriorating mental state should shake us to our core and compel us to act with unwavering urgency.

That he was not even read his Miranda rights at a key interrogation speak to the way in which our constitution has been disregarded when it comes to the State of Indiana vs Richard Allen.

Beyond the physical deprivations he has endured, Richard's spirit has been battered and broken by a system that has failed to recognize his humanity. The denial of funding for defense experts, the destruction of potentially exculpatory evidence, and the failure to afford him the basic rights enshrined in our Constitution have left him languishing in a state of despair and hopelessness.

Mr. President, I urge you to listen to Richard's cries for justice and compassion. As the leader of our great nation, you have the power to shine a beacon of hope into the darkest corners of our legal system and to ensure that every American, regardless of their circumstances, is treated with dignity, fairness, and humanity.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I implore you to use your influence to bring attention to the wrongs that have been inflicted upon Richard Allen and to reaffirm our nation's commitment to justice, compassion, and equality for all.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]
